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9th October 2024 

 

Our reference: RC245009 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

 

Limited Notification of Application to construct and operate a church with 

non-compliant parking, earthworks, light spill and noise at 999 Gould Road, 

Rolleston  

 

Selwyn District Council has received resource consent application RC245009 to 

construct and operate a church with non-compliant parking, earthworks, light spill and 

noise 

  

Information relating to the application and the Council’s decision to notify the 

application can be found on the Council’s website: 

https://www.selwyn.govt.nz/property-And-building/resource-consent/limited-

notified-resource-consents 

 

The Council has made the decision to limited notify the application. The submission 

period now closes on Thursday 7th November 2024 at 4.30pm. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Duty Planner, Ph (03) 347 2800 or email 

duty.planner@selwyn.govt.nz  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Yasmine Binnie 

Planning Technical Advisor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


